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Unfortunately, due to Covid-19, the usual Uniform Sale of good quality, second hand 
uniform run by the St. Olave’s Parents’ Association cannot now take place. 
 
Uniform will be available via Graduates Schoolwear (the School’s official uniform 
supplier) http://www.graduates-schoolwear.co.uk Tel: 01689 821439. You will be able to 
purchase new uniform and sportswear – details of this are available on their website. 
 
As soon as we are able to, we will provide information regarding any future second hand 
uniform sales. 
 
Please read the Headteacher’s letter concerning Pupil Premium and refer to your Local 
Authority’s website for information about Free School Meals and Clothing Grants.  

 
Please see the Uniform Policy for further information and requirements. 

http://www.graduates-schoolwear.co.uk/

